
 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 

THE SCOTT COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY’S  
ANNUAL AGENCY PLAN AND/OR COMPONENTS 

DEVELOPED IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE 
QUALITY HOUSING AND WORK RESPONSIBILITY ACT OF 1998 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of the  

Scott County Community Development Agency (the “Agency”) will hold a  

public hearing on October 13, 2020, at 2:00 PM or shortly thereafter via 

videoconference regarding the final solicitation and acceptance of public 

comments for the Agency’s consideration in the Annual Agency Plan and/or 

components of such plan. 

 

Contact Linda Janovsky, 952-402-9022, ljanovsky@scottcda.org to provide 

comment or to get videoconference sign on information.   

 

 All persons interested may appear and be heard at the time and  

place as set forth above. 

By Order of the Board of 
Commissioners of the 
Scott County Community 
Development Agency 
By: /s/ William I. Jaffa 
Executive Director 
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